
MEETING OF TERENURE-RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE 1

Tuesday, November 07, 2006

QUESTION No: 14

QUESTION: Cllr. Eamonn Walsh

"To ask the Manager if Planning Permission is required for the new Chemist Shop at the Shops on St. Patrick Road and will he make a statement on the matter?"

REPLY

Planning permission is not required for the change of use from use as a shop to use as a chemist, where the existing use is not unauthorized.

However if a development is newly constructed and being used as a chemist shop, it will require planning permission.
